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January Highlights:





** Jan. 1st – Happy New Year!


** Jan. 20th – MLK Jr. Day – School Closed.








     


    


 




















Be sure to check out the “Upcoming Events” and “Special Messages” sections in this month’s newsletter, as there are more items.
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Hello and Happy New Year to all our families, 





We can’t believe that 2020 is already here. We would like to take this time to thank all of our parents for the thoughtful gifts we received. Your good thoughts and well wishes are greatly appreciated. We would also like to thank you for participating in our holiday program. We would like to welcome our new friends Anika, Milana, Nathanael & Dominique to our class, it’s nice to have you as our new friends. Just a reminder parents please bring your child’s food and bottles prepared for us to warm and serve. It is also very important to label all your child’s belongings, so they don’t get misplaced. If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to contact us at any time, thank you. 





Ms. Isabel, Ms. Lisa and Ms. Lupe 


















































ear.





Thank you.





Ms. Isabel, Ms. Lupe, and Ms. Lisa





Delor Montessori School Newsletter


                                     January 2020








Hello and Welcome… Hello and Happy New Year to all of our families!  We have a lot fun activities planned for the month so be sure to check out our upcoming events!  








Teacher’s Notes





DeLor Montessori School �1510 Lewiston Dr. �Sunnyvale, CA 94087Phone: 408-773-0200  Fax: 408-773-9285

















Email Address: 


� HYPERLINK "mailto:delormontessori@lycos.com" �delormontessori@lycos.com�





Infant Toddler
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November Highlights





Each class is having a Halloween celebration on Friday, Oct. 27. Look in your Teacher’s notes for details.





Visit a Pumpkin Patch with other Delor Families on Saturday, Oct. 21.  Look in the “Upcoming Events” section for details.








 









































We want to wish everyone a Happy New Year and hope everyone had a great holiday break. We would like to say thank you for the thoughtful gifts and blessings. This month we will be saying goodbye to our dear friends Eva, Tre, and Chase who are moving to Primary 1. We will be missing you all very much. We would also like to welcome Wesley and Pranav to our class. We will continue encouraging the children to be independent such as to put on their own shoes, feed themselves, hanging up their jackets, and restoring their jobs when they are done. We will also remind the children to "use their words" to express themselves when they are in need of help. 





Reminders:


1. Please label your children belongings


2. Please remember to sign your child in and out daily


3. Please add winter clothes to your child's box if necessary


If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us at anytime.





Thank You


Ms.Maria & Ms. Monica











Pre-Primary











Extra Curricular 


Programs





�








Gymsters


 


We offer a gymnastics program on Tuesday mornings. Pre-Primary and Primary 1 are at 9:30. Primary 2 and Pre-K / Kindergarten are at 10:00.





Classes are held once a week for 30 minutes here in the auditorium. The cost per month is $42.00.  Payable to: Little Gymsters.


          �





Soccer Shots





We offer a soccer program on Thursday afternoons starting @ 3:00 p.m.  The Winter session will start on Jan. 11, ‘18 and will run for 12 weeks.  This program is available for children ages 3 years and up.  If you have further questions please see Mr. Alex or go to:


bayarea@soccershots.org 














Hello and Happy New Year!





      2020 is here already! Hope everyone had a great relaxing holiday with family and friends. We want to welcome Tre, Eva, and Chase to our class and congratulate Zoe, Noga, Anais that have graduated our class! For this month the letter sounds we'll be learning are g, e, n, and w. Our theme will be "Human Body".  We will be learning parts of our body and talking about our bodies. 


 


​No Now that the weather has changed please check your child's cubby for appropriate clothing. Also don't forget to label your child's jackets!!  


    


   


       Thank you,


       Ms. Yessica, Ms. Mayela, & Ms. Jen














Friendly Reminders:


Please remember to sign your child in and out every day.


Label your child’s belongings. 


Please try to drop off your child before 9:00 for circle time.


Remember sharing day is on Fridays.


























Primary 1
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Primary 2 & 3








Extra 


Curricular 


Programs

















 











	Happy New Year!  I hope everybody had a wonderful holiday break! We would like to thank all the families who helped by bringing in special snacks and contributing to our holiday party! 


         Our theme for the month of January is “The Solar System”.  We will be talking about the different planets and some of their characteristics.  I think the children will really enjoy this theme!  We will also be focusing on the continent of Africa.  We will learn about some of the animals and places in Africa.  Please let us know if any of you would be interested in coming in and talking to the children about any particular country in Africa. 


We will also continue to learn letters. We will learn letter g, e, n and w. Please bring something to share starting with these letters on every Friday.





Friendly Reminders:





Please check your child’s bathroom cubby for extra clothes and keep weather appropriate pants, underpants and t-shirts in it.





Please bring your child before 9am and if you arrive later take your child to the office. If the Stop sign is on the door, please do not open the door.





For P3 class- your child needs to bring only towel in a bag for the rest time. Please do not to bring any bulky beddings or blankets since we have limited space to store all the beddings. 





Please do not bring backpack or bags for your child we don’t have enough room to hang it.





If your child is wearing boots, please bring regular shoes to change in to after arriving to school.





Thank you! Have a great month and keep warm!!


Ms. Priti, Ms. Meaghan, Mr. Alex, Ms. Frankie and Ms. Patricia

















 








Upcoming Events








** Monday Jan. 20 – MLK Jr. Day – School Closed!


























   

















































































































TAX ID #: 77-0104926
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Extra 


Curricular 


Programs





Dance





Anne-Lorraine Bahi is now offering dance class on Wednesdays and Thursdays at Delor Montessori.





Wed. 10:30-11:15 Pre-school Combo


Wed. 2:30-3:15 Pre-K-K Combo





Thurs.  9:30-10:15 Pre-school Ballet


Thurs. 10:30-11:15 Pre-school Ballet 





Classes are held once a week for 45 minutes and are held on campus. The cost per month is $45.00 and the registration is $25.00.





To register, call (408) 739-2808 (studio) or (650) 305-0130 (cell).











Special Messages





              


We offer a “Fresh Fruit” program for our morning snack.  If you would like to participate you can sign up in your child’s classroom. Thank you to all of the families that have signed up for this program, we really appreciate it!





A great big Thank you to Solveig and her family for taking care of Nacho over the Winter Break… He was very happy to have a nice home to stay in over the holiday!!





Please be sure to sign your child in and out daily with the time and your full signature.





If your child arrives to school before 8:30 a.m. and is in the Prim. 2 or Prim. 3 class please bring their jackets to the auditorium so that we can have them for when we go outside at 8:30.





Please be sure to send your child’s “warm ups” in a microwavable container.
































          


            


        





           


 











                  

















     














   











Dance





Anne-Lorraine Bahi is now offering dance class on Wednesdays and Thursdays at Delor Montessori.





Thurs. 10:30 – 11:15 Pre-school Combo (3.5 - 6 yr olds). 





Fri. 9:15 – 9:45 Creative Move (2 – 3 years.)


Fri. 10:00 – 10:45 Hip Hop Motion (3 – 5 years).





Classes are held once a week for 45 minutes and are held on campus. The cost per month is $72.00. 





Visit the web site for registration details � HYPERLINK "http://www.harmonydancecenter.com" ��www.harmonydancecenter.com� or   call (408) 739-2808 (studio) or (650) 305-0130 (cell).





Hot Lunch Program














     We offer a hot lunch program for $3.50 per day (milk is included) with “R.M Caterers”.  There are menus available on our website to view.  If your child is full time hot lunch there is no need to fill out a menu, if they are part time please let us know which days they are signed up for.  The total for hot lunch fees will be invoiced with your monthly tuition amount.


     We have supplies available to prepare lunch if you need drop-in service for your child. The cost of this service will be $3.00 per day. Please notify us by 9:00 a.m. if you would like a hot lunch for your child.








Parent Participation Suggestions





Bring fresh fruit for morning snack.


Donate used children’s books to our library.


Take “Nacho” home for the weekend



































Thank you from the Delor Staff








Baby Sitting Nights – Fri. Oct. 13 & Fri. Oct. 27 @6pm.  Please note the new rates for 2006: $30 / $15.00 for each additional child.  Dinner is included.


Sat. Oct. 21 - Visit the “Pumpkin Patch” at Farm Fresh Produce at 10am.   If you would like to help organize this activity, please contact Ms. Lori.


Fri. Oct 27 – Halloween Parade & Luncheons. Each teacher will be posting information on their activities for the day.  Reminder: Please no masks and no weapons.  Thank you!    


We offer a hot lunch program for $3.20 per day (milk is included). If interested, please leave a check payable to “School Caterer’s” along with a filled in menu for the month.  This is due one week prior to the start of each month.


We have supplies available to prepare lunch if you need drop-in service for your child. The cost of this service will be $3.00 per day. Please notify us by 9:30 a.m., should you like a hot lunch for your child.





�








